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HIRING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Hanover School Division Appoints Vice Principal of Niverville High School 
 
Steinbach, MB. March 7, 2019 - Hanover School Division Board of Trustees is pleased to announce 
that Graham Sereda has been appointed as Vice Principal of the new Niverville High School. Opening 
September 2019, the school will serve 450 Grade 9-12 students.  
 
Mr. Sereda has been a senior-years teacher at Niverville Collegiate Institute since 2010, and the Lead 
Teacher for the school’s Science Department since 2013. He is also a member of the school-based 
NCI Deeper Learning Team, serving in this role since 2016. Mr. Sereda will transition into his new 
position as Vice Principal of Niverville High School, effective September 2019. 
 
The Board of Trustees and Administration of Hanover School Division congratulate Mr. Sereda, and 
wish him all the best in his new appointment. 
 
 

-End- 
 

 
Source: Hanover School Division 
 
About Hanover School Division 
Hanover is a student-centred school division striving for excellence while developing skills and 
promoting values for a productive and wholesome life. Representing 18 schools in nine 
communities, Hanover School Division consists of approximately 8,100 students and 1,100 total 
staff.   
 
Media Inquiries        
Bob Wiebe, Communications Manager    
Tel. 204-326-6471 ext. 2240     
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